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TEENY TINY STEVIES
 

The promoter of Teeny Tiny Stevies regrets to inform that due to
COVID-19, the show scheduled for Friday 15 July at 10:30am has
been rescheduled to Saturday 13 August, 10:30am.

ARIA Award-Winning Children's Artist, Teeny Tiny Stevies are
heading out on the road for their most comprehensive National
Album Tour to date! 

Fresh off the back of their brand new album How to be
Creative the band will be touring both regional & capital cities of
Australia throughout the July & September/October school
holidays.
 
Performing a mix of fan favourites and brand new material from
their new album, the band will be leaving no stone un-unturned.
‘How to be Creative’ is a ten song masterclass in embracing the
creative urge, overcoming self-doubt, trying new things, learning
from mistakes, working with others, and the superpower that is
perseverance.
 
Be sure to keep an eye out throughout 2022 with more dates
being added as the band performs live in every state and territory
in the country! They can't wait to see you there.
 

Sat 13 Aug 2022 10:30 am

Studio Theatre

TICKETS
All tickets $35

*all bookings will incur a non-refundable $5 Transaction
Fee
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https://www.theatreroyal.com.au/


DURATION
45 minutes (no interval) 

PATRONS' ADVICE
Suitable for all ages 

Babes in arms/lap (aged one year and under) are
admitted free 
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